Local Connection

The
Local
Philosophy

Connection

We want to live and work in communities where people and
businesses support each socially, personally, and
economically. We’re a small business with local roots. We want
our business customers to understand that we support them:
because without them, there would be no us.

Business Services
Gorge Networks offers a variety of voice, data and fully
managed office solutions to meet your business needs. Our team
of engineers, sales and support staff will work with you to
build a solution that fits your unique business and budget,
just like we have for our friends featured on this page.
Call us: 541-386-8300 or submit an inquiry below.

Service that Works | Just ask
these guys!
Are you already a happy Gorge Networks business customer?
Refer a fellow business owner to Gorge Networks and we’ll
credit you both $125 when the new business signs up for
service. Contact us to get started.

The Tofurky
Company

The lovers of all things meatless are a true Gorge original.
Recently, Tofurky needed a phone system overhaul and more
bandwidth to handle their ever-increasing customer base. We
hooked them up with a big upgrade for a seamless transition to
their beautiful, new, award-winning building on the Hood River
waterfront.

Get to

pFriem

pFriem Family Brewers were looking for a simple solution for
their voice and internet communication needs. They wanted
something simple and affordable as a startup, but wanted to be
able to grow with ease. Gorge Networks answered that call –
Cheers!
Get to know pFriem Family Brewers

Fun Country

Fun Country Powersports has been serving The Dalles with fun
toys to meet any adrenaline level. After trying other
solutions over time, they realized they needed a mature phone
system and rock solid internet service to support their
business. Gorge Networks stepped up to provide a solution that
fires on all cylinders all the time.

Get to

The
Stand

Farm

Farm Stand needed a Full IT Solution so they could focus on
what they do best: serving up fresh, healthy food to keep
their customers coming back. They found value in our fully
managed telecommunication service, tailored to small growing
businesses.
Get to know The Farm Stand

Columbia
Gorge
Discovery
Center

Discovery Center needed a high speed connection for their
education program, as well as WIFI for visitors to the
Discovery Center. Gorge Networks was the only service provider
able to get them the Bandwidth they needed. We understood
their needs and put together a solution that met the needs of
their customers.
Get to know the Columbia Gorge Discovery Center

Slingshot
Sports

Slingshot needed to communicate between warehouses and offices
throughout the Gorge. We provided them a customized service
that keeps them connected to their customers.
Get
to
know
Slingshot
Sports

Let us know how we can help
you!
Name:*
Address:*
Email Address:*
Phone number:*
Subject:*
Message:*

Submit

